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I get that skinny jeans are in and that a combination of my size and my wife’s 

good taste prevent me from ever wearing them, but what’s with the beanies being 

worn on the top of their head inside?     

 

In addition to my observations from the College Fair, I wanted to share an example of the 

Wabash network at work.  Last month I was informed that my office will be closing at 

the end of May.  Needless to say I’ve been pounding the pavement extremely hard 

looking for a new job.  My mentality going into this was, “I can do this on my own, and I 

don’t need help from anyone else”.  This was due to a combination of stubbornness and 

embarrassment, I’ve never been in this situation before and honestly wasn’t sure how I 

should handle it. 

 

I’ve been able to get quite a few interviews on my own but it wasn’t until Jake Koeneman 

causally mentioned to Eric Schoettle ’93 that I was looking for a new job that I fully 



email and request for interview tips in about 30 minutes and then followed that up with a 

call where he was able to give me some specific topics to bring up in my interview that 

would help me stand out. 

 

My final interview was yesterday and I feel pretty good about it, but I feel even better 

about the support group that I didn’t fully realize until now. 

 

I hope things are going well for you all.  Please don’t hesitate to give us an update on 

what you’ve been up to on our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/193632585064/ 

 

WAF, 

 

Joe 
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